South Park Avenue
Norwich NR4 7AU

Mrs Julie Sandford
Headteacher

4 December 2018

Dear Parent Carer

I would like to inform you that your child's class will be visiting a local care home for their music
lesson next week (5JH on Monday 10™ December and 5LW on Tuesday 11™ December). The class have
been preparing a programme of entertainment to present to the residents. After our performances,
the children will have a chance to share refreshments and chat with the residents. This is a really
important and valuable occasion for both residents and pupils, so please if you have the chance, do chat
with your child about questions they could ask or experiences they might share.

The children will be walking to the care home and should be dressed appropriately. They will also need
to remember to bring any music/ instruments/ poems with them that day. Children may accessorise
with sensible Christmassy attire.

Yours faithfully
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Kirsty Denton
Music Specialist
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